
THE ANNUAL KAWAI

PIANO SALE
FOR SCOTCH COLLEGE

23 - 25 NOVEMBER 2017

AMAZING PRICES ON KAWAI 
UPRIGHT & GRAND PIANOS

Don’t miss this opportunity  to purchase a quality  Kawai piano that has been used 
at Scotch College for teaching. These pianos are only  12 months old, all have 
been professionally  maintained and carry  a full Kawai 12 year manufacturer’s 
warranty. For 3 days only, these pianos and a selection of  new pianos will be 
offered to the public at heavily discounted prices. 

The sale will be held at 
, 161 Stirling Hwy, Nedlands, Ph. 9386 7955

Thursday 23 November 4-8pm (Appointment Only - Call 9386 7955)
Friday/Saturday 24-25 November 10am-5pm (Public Days)


